From: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Application 3/2024/0913

tror: I -

Sent: 19 February 2025 10:52
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Application 3/2024/0913

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Hi Ben,

It appears that the developer for the above application has carried out a further noise assessment of
the kennels. | presume under the pretence that it is currently half term and the kennels must be busy.
| consider this as a complete waste of time as it will in no way be fair representation of when the

kennels is full.

This really isn’t rocket science and the U.K. tourism industry is currently in the quiet season.

| ask again that when this application is further considered that appropriate sound reduction
measures are taken... for example 2mtr high sound reduction fencing and further noise reduction

measures taken in the construction of the Pods.

Kind regards





